  

	TNC  Budge/Finance Committee Meeting

Minutes of September 17, 2014 Meeting


Members in Attendance--Max Flehinger - Acting Chairman, Ken Schwartz, Bob Shmaeff
Members Absent- Warren Holden, Harvey Goldberg-Chairman, Jonathan Reich
Guests Present- Eran Heissler
1) The meeting was called to order by Max Flehinger @7:06. 
2) The Chairman  announced that Varant Majarian had resigned from the Comm. because of a conflict he had being a member of the Safety Committee, which meets at the same time. It was pointed out that Warren, as Chairman of the Safety Committee, has the same problem.  The Chairman will contact Warren to determine how to resolve this conflict.
3) There were no comments from the one member of the public attending.
4) The Minutes of the prior meeting were reviewed and, by motion made by Bob and seconded by Ken, were approved unanimously by the Committee.
5) The Committee reviewed and discussed the preliminary Financial Statements prepared by Chairman Goldberg.  Upon motion, made by Ken and seconded by Bob, the Committee voted unanimously to accept the financials as submitted.
6) The August expenditures to be submitted to DONE were presented and reviewed by the Committee. Upon motion by Bob, seconded by Ken, the submission was approved unanimously.
7) A request was made by VANC to fund their annual Planning Forum/Mixer for Valley NC's in the amount of $200 to be charged to outreach. This meeting focuses on city's land use process. A motion to recommend approval of the requested funds was made by Ken, seconded by Bob and approved unanimously by the Committee.
The TNC Budget Comm. recommends approval of a request from VANC for appropriation of $200 for the Vance Planning Forum/Mixer for Valley NCs-to be charged to Outreach events.
8) After discussion and a motion made by Ken, seconded by Bob and approved unanimously by the Committee, it was resolved that The TNC Budget Comm. recommend approval of the request from DONE to put the TNC name on safety vests that were purchased last year in connection with the Public Safety Fair. $125 to come from Outreach, Advertising, Safety Vest Names from Unallocated.
9) After discussion and a motion made by Bob, seconded by Ken and approved unanimously by the Committee, the Committee recommends the approval of a request by the outreach Committee for an increase in the budget for brochures by $300, to a total of $500, to be classified Outreach, Advertising, Brochures from Unallocated.
10) After discussion and a motion made by Ken, seconded by Bob and approved unanimously by the Committee, The TNC Budget Committee recommends approval of request by the Beautification Committee for an allocation of $100 for miscellaneous expenses ( Operations, General Operations, Beautification Committee Expenses) from Unallocated.
11) After discussion and a motion, made by Bob and seconded by Ken, the Committee voted unanimously to recommend approval of the request by the Outreach Committee to appropriate an amount not to exceed $600 from the Outreach/ Advertising/ Giveaway- Promo Budget for the purchase of pens with the TNC logo.
There being no further business before the Committee, we adjourned at 7:33.

  Ken Schwartz
  Acting Secretary
